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From: Jilly Broadbent I

Sent: 19 September 2017 15:31

To: LocalPlan

Subject: Telford Town Plan-comments on proposed modifications
Attachments: Submission to Planning Inspector.odt

Dear Inspector

| wish to comment on your proposed modifications in Document L1.

| am party to the attached submission by Philip Hawkins and agree with the points that he has made,so
there is no point in repeating them.

Lilleshall has never resisted sensible infill and brown field development, but the incursion into the rural
area proposed in H1 is completely unacceptable, and | agree that it should be deleted from the draft plan. |
also feel that it is important that the landscape of Lilleshall Hill and surrounding area should be protected
and to that end | disagree with your proposed deletion of the Lilleshall SLA.

Yours Sincerely

lilly Broadbent
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